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ASX Announcement  

 

Correction of error  

Metcash Limited (ASX:MTS) advises that in the process of finalising its FY25 half year results it has 
discovered an error in its trading update provided on 25 October 2024.  The sales growth for Total Tools 
Holdings was stated as 3.7% and was pre the elimination of inter-company sales.  After eliminating these 
sales, the growth was 1.7%.  This results in a change to the Hardware pillar sales growth from 2.8% to 
2.4%.  
 
Metcash confirms its estimate of underlying net profit after tax for 1H25 as being between $132m to 
$135m, as provided in the 25 October 2024 update.  
 
This announcement is authorised for release by the Board of Directors of Metcash Limited. 
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